

MEMORANDUM

Date: March 18, 2020

To: All Rady Faculty of Health Sciences students

From: Dr. Brian Postl, Dean and Vice-Provost, Rady Faculty of Health Sciences Dr. Anastasia Kelekis-Cholakis, Dean, Dr. Gerald Niznick College of Dentistry

Dr. Lalitha Raman-Wilms, Dean, College of Pharmacy

Dr. Netha Dyck, Dean, College of Nursing

Dr. Reg Urbanowski, Dean, College of Rehabilitation Sciences

Re: Student volunteers

The Rady Faculty of Health Sciences Deanery is encouraging student volunteers to assist the health-care system. The link below will take you to a google sheet where you can indicate your availability to volunteer for Screening or OESH. Please show up 15 minutes before your shift starts. Screening will be conducted at two locations- HSC and Grace. This will include asking all visitors entering the hospital a series of questions and based on their responses, directing them to the appropriate place. This will also include relaying information about the visitor restriction and other relevant information. You will be provided a place to store your personal belongings.

For HSC Screening please report to Central Staff Office GC210 by the Cafeteria and for Grace you will report to the main front entrance and be greeted there. If you are interested in volunteering for screening please indicate the times you are available on the Screening HSC or Screening Grace tabs in the spreadsheet in the link below.

For OESH, you will report to Hip and Knee at Concordia Hospital. There is a half-hour orientation at the start of the shift. Please indicate your availability on the OESH tab in the link below.

Please also email Brenda Peterson Brenda.peterson@umanitoba.ca to indicate that you are volunteering (include phone number).

Thank you very much in advance for your participation.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/17w1gTpJmS9-mMS6p8BckKgkZTH_wn3gkAeqWW2yHXAc/edit?usp=sharing